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Mrs T Allen, Headteacher 

Ryhope Infant School Academy, Shaftesbury Ave, Ryhope, Sunderland, SR2 0RT 

Email: info@ryhopeinfantschool.org.uk      www.ryhopeinfantschool.org.uk 
 

ATTENDANCE FROM 1st SEPTEMBER 2019 Overall attendance 93.5%   Target 97% 

R1   90.9%  Y1.3  93.0%  Y2.5       93.9% 

R2   94.4%  Y1.4  92.6%  Y2.6      95.0%             Y2.7  95.2% 

Headteacher 
It has been brought to our attention that children are 
running around and climbing on bins or fences at the 

back of the school whilst waiting for the Junior 
children to finish school.  Please could we ask you to 
keep a hold of your child’s hand to ensure they are 

safe whilst waiting for Junior children. 
 

Thank you for your support with this issue.  
Mrs Allen 

 

Dates for your Diary 

All current After School Clubs will end on Thursday 6 
February, 2020.  A new letter will be sent home today 
for the new clubs on offer to all Year 1 and Year 2 
children after February half term.  
 
Mon 17 Feb 2020 – School closed for half term 
Mon 24 Feb 2020 – School reopens 
Mon 2 & Tues 3 March 2020- Parents consultations 
(letter to follow) 
Wed 4 to Fri 6 Mar 2020- Book Fayre –school hall 
Wed 4 Mar 2020 –World Book Day NURSERY only 
Fri 5 Mar 2020 – World Book Day – Rec, Y1 & Y2 
Wed 11 Mar 2020 – School Photograph Day 
Fri 13 Mar 2020 – Sport Relief Day 

Attendance 
Well done to Miss Doughney’s class for winning 
the attendance bear.  Keep up the great work!!! 

98.8 % attendance 

General Information for all 
Parents/Carers 

May we remind all parents/carers NOT to 
put any money in your child/children’s 
book bags.  Please make all payments 
online or at the school office. 
Also any reply letters/slips may be given 
to staff at the school gate or brought to 
the school office.  
 
Vision Aid- Just to remind you that we 
still support Vision Aid and any glasses 
that you no longer have any use for can 
be sent to school with your child and we 
will pass them on to Specsavers. 
 
Batteries Recycling- We are also still 
collecting any used batteries in 
partnership with Groundworks in our 
pursuit to win another recycling prize for 
our school. 
 

NEW WEBSITE 

The new website is up and running.  
Please take a look especially at the 

class blogs.  This is where the staff 
share with you all the exciting things 

going on in the classroom. 

World Book Day Dress up recycling Outfits 
World Book Day this year is on Thursday 5 March 2020.  We 

are looking for donations of costumes.  If your child no 
longer uses a costume/costumes, please bring it/them into 
school.   We are trying to build up a selection of costumes 

to offer to anyone who would like one. 

 


